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NIGHT WORK BEGINS ON SPAULDING TURNPIKE PROJECT IN DOVER 

BRIDGE DEMOLITION AS PART OF EXIT 6 INTERCHANGE RECONSTRUCTION 
 

The New Hampshire Department of Transportation (NHDOT) announces upcoming night work on the 
Spaulding Turnpike (NH 16) to facilitate the reconstruction of the Exit 6 Interchange on the Spaulding 
Turnpike in Dover. 
 
On the evening of Monday, October 1, 2018, nighttime construction operations will begin on the 
Spaulding Turnpike in order to allow for the demolition of the old Exit 6 bridge that previously carried 
US Route 4 over the Spaulding Turnpike in Dover.  Lane closures and short-term detours will be in place 
on the Spaulding Turnpike southbound and northbound for this work.  Message Boards, traffic control 
devices, signage, and uniformed officers/flaggers will be used to help direct motorists through the work 
zone. 
 
The duration of this night work is expected to be 10 nights. Nighttime work hours will be from 7:00 pm to 
6:00 am. Adverse weather conditions could delay this work. 
 
This night work is part of the Spaulding Turnpike improvement project in Newington and 
Dover.  Severino Trucking Company, Inc. of Candia New Hampshire is the prime contractor for the $67 
million project, which is scheduled to be completed in October, 2020. 
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Contacts: 
Adam Chestnut, Construction Bureau,                                     (603) 953-5351 
Bill Boynton, Public Information Officer,                   (603) 271-6495 
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